
 

To:       IEHP OB Providers  

From: IEHP – Quality Programs    

Date:         February 27, 2025  

Subject: CANCELED: 2025 OB P4P Kick Off Meeting on March 5, 2025  

 

 

The 2025 OB P4P Kick Off Meeting on Wednesday, March 5, 2025 is CANCELLED. 

This session was canceled due to low registration. 

 

The meeting presentation will be emailed to all individuals who RSVP’d to attend, no later 

than March 14, 2025. 

If you do not receive a copy of the presentation by March 14, 2025, please send an email 

request to QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may have caused, and we appreciate your 

patience. Thank you for your continued partnership. 

If you have any questions, please contact QualityPrograms@iehp.org 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News 

& Updates > Notices 
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